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November 2023 

Hello! 

Welcome to the first edition of our EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) Newsletter. This is 

a new, joint collaboration between Horn’s Mill Primary School and Horn’s Mill Pre-School 

to share news, events and tips to support your child’s early development. A new issue will 

be sent out via email each month – we hope you find it useful! 

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to email Mrs Davies (Reception Class 

Teacher) and/or Sue (Pre-school Manager) on the emails above. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

 
 

 

  

Nursery rhyme of the month 

 
 

We have been learning lots of Nursery 

Rhymes during our singing sessions on 

Mondays. Practice at home  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fFlf65nvrLQ 

 

Things to do in the community 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Transition Mondays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We have continued to meet in the 

forest every Monday afternoon, playing 

different games and telling stories. We 

have been enjoying re-telling and 

acting out the story of ‘We’re going on 

a Bear Hunt’.  Read again at home! 

 

 

 

 

 

Independent Skill of the Month 

Pre-School: 

Can your child put their coat on using the 

‘hood and holes’ technique? 

Reception: 

Can they zip their coat up too?  
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